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Update for 2020/21 season - Nov 2020 
 
A zoom meeting of officers was held on 10 November 2020 and the following was 
agreed: 
 
NO LADIES COMPETITIONS for 20/21 season  
 
NO MATCHES FOR 20/21 season  
 
President Carolyn Lythgoe will carry on as President  for 2021/22 season 
 
Date of next meeting - 25 February 2021 - 11am at King George Field IBC 
 
Although this is currently not great news for our beloved sport, the committee are 
hoping that we will all rise up with more strength and vigour for the future season to 
make up for lost time. 
I have just spoken to Sheila Absolon who had her knee replacement on 10 October 
and is on the mend but slowly - I am sure she would appreciate a call.  Both cataracts 
have now been done.  Go bionic Sheila!! 
 
This information will also be published on our website.  www.scwiba.org.uk 
  
The blue yearbooks were delivered to your club delegates for distribution 
The blue book will also be issued for the 2021/22 season  
 
 - there are a few amendments to Contacts on pages 4 & 6: 
Carolyn Lythgoe - add mobile 07753 610847 (preferred) 
Barbara Crooke - replace phone no. with 01483 799214 
Carol McGrail - replace phone no. with 07939 288635 
Delegate for Sutton - Linda Aburn  07766 754089 
 

All for now and KEEP SAFE 


